










Mr. Langley moved to approve the variance request to vary the required 30-foot rear yard setback by 7.5 feet to 
construct an enclosed addition located at the rear of the existing dwelling located at 517 Shadycrest Lane because 
the applicant has demonstrated that the standards for granting a variance have been satisfied as described in the 
staff report. Ms. Fischbach seconded the motion and the motion passed 4-0. 

Other Business. 

Adjourn. 

With there being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:26pm. 
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